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18.06.2015 

 

News  
 

 

Romania will participate in Japan to 

“Young Leaders’ Program“ 
 

 

 

 

The National Agency of Civil Servants (NACS) informs that, following the selection 

of the National Graduate Institute for Policy Studies (GRIPS) in Japan, a representative of 

Romania from Brasov County Council was chosen to participate in "Young Leaders' 

Program" (YLP), dedicated to staff in public sector. 

NACS has been involved in promoting the program within the Romanian public 

administration, in centralizing and transmitting the participation proposals to the Embassy of 

Japan in Bucharest. 

The program will run from October 2015 to September 2016. 
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